
 

FRANKLIN TOWNSHIP POLICE 
TRAFFIC SAFETY BUREAU 

 
 
 
 
TO:  F.T. Zoning Board 
 
FROM: Ofc. Jose N. Jaime 
 
DATE:  November 18, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: ZBA-20-00017      150 Pierce Street, LLC 
 

  150 Pierce St., Somerset NJ 

 
BLOCK:   468.08   LOT:  2.02    MT:  
 
 
I have reviewed the above captioned subject plans dated August 24th 2020 and have 
the following comment: 
 

1. Recommend adding a “Do Not Enter” sign (R5-1) to what appears to be a one 
way exit from the new parking lot under the new school addition. 

2. Recommend adding “Stop” signs (R1-1) to the exits from the new parking lot 
under the new school addition. 

 
 
This office reserves the right to make additional comments based on future submissions 
and/or testimony before the Board. 

 
 

 


